
Holy Spirit Catholic School 

Weekly News 
1.17.2024 

From the Principal’s Desk: 

Reflection of the  week 

Dear HSCS Families, 
 

We have kicked off our Winter Raffle:  “Fill Your Freezer” 
which includes a combo smoker/grill and a $500 gift            
certificate to Central Avenue Meats for the grand prize     
winner and a second place winner will receive a $500 gift   
certificate to Central Avenue Meats.  The student who sells 
the winning ticket will receive a prize, as well as, the student 
who sells the most tickets will win a prize.  Woo Hoo! 
 

We are in the final stages of planning Catholic Schools Week 
(January 28 - February 2nd).  Please be on the lookout for  
information on the upcoming dress up days and events.  This 
is a wonderful opportunity for our school community to 
come together to celebrate Catholic education in Great Falls! 
 

Our Lost and Found is overflowing with coats, sweatshirts 
and all kinds of fun items.  Please stop by and check it out, as 
any items leftover after this week will be donated! 
 

Many Blessings ~ 
Melissa Hallahan 

On the calendar 
1/16-19   MAP Testing 
 

1/18    6:00 PM Advisory Board Meeting 
 

1/19    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
    12:00 PM Dismissal 
 

1/22    Start of 3rd Quarter 
 

1/22-26   MAP Testing 
 

1/26    8:30 AM Rosary & Mass 
    Treat Cart 
 

1/28-2/2   Catholic Schools Week 
 

1/29         1:00PM 5th Grade FWP 
 

1/30    12:30 PM All Schools Mass 
    2:30 PM Release 
 

2/2    7:00 AM Family Breakfast 
    6:00 PM Family BINGO Night 
 
 
 

January 19th 

Class Ministers for Mass 

1st Grade 

 
 

Do not store up for yourselves treasures on earth, 
where moth and rust destroy, and where thieves break 
in and steal.  But store up for yourselves treasures in 
heaven, where neither moth nor rust destroys, and 

where thieves do not break in and steal.  

Matthew 6:19-20 

  
God’s idea of success isn’t always the top rung of the 

corporate ladder, or the best voice in the talent.        

He looks at us from the inside out, and loves seeing 
our motivations in line with His own. Noon Dismissal 

Friday, January 19th 
 



$1  
HAT DAYS 

January’s Service project is collecting donations to the 

St. Ann’s Soup Kitchen. 

Pay a $1 and you can wear a hat on the following days: 

January 10th, 17th, 24th, and 29th 



HSCS SPELLING BEE 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR WINNERS! 
Logan in 7th grade won our school Spelling Bee last Friday!  Nolan in 6th grade 

took 2nd and Augustine in 6th grade is our alternate.  Logan and Nolan will be 

competing in the Cascade County Spelling Bee next month. 







Holy Spirit Catholic Parish Events 

Monthly Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

Every 3rd Sunday of the month the Knights of Columbus 
are serving breakfast after each Mass held at  

Holy Spirit Catholic Parish.   

Holy Spirit Catholic Parish is hosting an Appreciation Dinner for the Great Falls priests for their amazing 

work as servants of God. 

Thursday, January 18th, 6:00 PM at Holy Spirit Catholic Parish Hall 

Families are invited to bring a side or dessert, serve dinner, eat and spend time with our spiritual fathers. 

Please  RSVP to the Parish Office by January 10th. 










